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PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL 
M E M O R A N D U M: June 7, 2016 
 
TO:  The Honorable Stephanie Rawlings-Blake 
  Kaliope Parthemos, Chief of Staff 
  Khalil Zaied, Deputy Mayor of Operations 

    Sam Sidh, Director of CitiStat 
   

   
FROM:  The CitiStat Team  
 
SUBJECT: Department of Transportation, Executive Briefing  
  

 Making Progress 
 

o Toward Zero.  The Department of Transportation (DOT) hosted a Toward Zero Baltimore 
Interagency Workgroup in order to develop a comprehensive action plan for addressing roadway 
safety, with specialized focus areas of Education, Engineering, Enforcement, and considering 
other areas such as technology and innovation, evaluation, advocacy and policy advancement.  
The ultimate goal is to move Baltimore towards zero pedestrian traffic fatalities and severe 
injuries.  Pictured on the next page is a map of the top 10 locations citywide with the highest 
number of pedestrian-involved crashes. 
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 Needs Improvement 
 

o Abandoned Vehicles.  CitiStat tracks and monitors all of the data coming into the 311 
system in order to keep tabs on the amount of requests received and the amount of time it 
takes to resolve a request.  The Department of Transportation data template shows that the 
closed on time percentage for responding to abandoned vehicle complaints has dipped 
from 78% to 70%. 
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